
The  list  is  published  for  the  annual  Police  Force  Band  Christmas  concert.
Noticeably absent from the list is the entire Grenadines. I hope there is another
page that is missing.

If, this is the case where the Police has a problem with the Grenadines it should
never be made public. Now you see why there are always differences.

 

Aren’t the Grenadines a part of the State of St. Vincent and the Grenadines?

Sir Godfrey Gregg 


